
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

FDOTMiamiDade.com | @MyFDOT_Miami | Facebook.com/MyFDOTMiami 

 

February 2, 2018 Tish Burgher, 305-470-5349  

Tish.Burgher@dot.state.fl.us 

 

State Road (SR) 9A/I-95 at SR 860/Miami Gardens Drive 
Project Final Accepted on January 25 

 
 

Miami, FL – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) completed the SR 9A/I-95 at 

SR 860/Miami Gardens Drive Project. The project limits extend along the interchange of SR 

9A/I-95 ramps at SR 860/Miami Gardens Drive in the City of North Miami Beach. The project 

started on March 27, 2017, and featured approximately $1.3 million in roadway and safety 

improvements including the following work: 

 

• Repaving and restriping the existing roadway 

• Upgrading signage and pavement markings 

• Widening the roadway and paved shoulders 

• Upgrading guardrails 

• Replacing electrical boxes 

• Replacing underground signal sensors 

• Installing Intelligent Transportation System (ITS) components 

 

FDOT completed this project on time with the support of elected officials and the community. 

General Asphalt Co, Inc. was the contractor. 

 

For more information on the SR 9A/I-95 at SR 860/Miami Gardens Drive Project, visit 

www.fdotmiamidade.com. You may also call FDOT’s Public Information Office at 305-470-

5349 or Construction Community Outreach Specialist Sandra Bello at 305-510-0827. 

 

Drivers are encouraged to call 511 before they travel or log on to www.fl511.com to get real-

time traffic and lane closure information. FDOT would like to remind drivers that wearing a 

safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor 

vehicle crashes. Please drive cautiously in construction zones. 
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